
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Over the past four years, I have followed the positive actions and studies performed by Midas Gold. 

For the future, two of the proposed actions would make it more than worthwhile for approval of 

needed permitting . Cleaning up the river and opening the path for the salmon to go up stream and 

spawn. Secondly the needed clean up of past debris left for many years by old mining techniques 

which have greatly changed in this era and impacted the water quality. Certainly lets not overlook 

the great economic impact the hiring of hundreds who will support the operation in various 

locations. 

I have never seen a company willing to correct that which others have partially destroyed. 

 

Yours, 

Dan Blanton 

 

 

Name: Dan Blanton 


